
CAPTAIN’S CATCH-UP 
Captain Webb Primary School Newsletter September 30th 2022 

Dear Parents/carers,  

As part of their topic on ‘Street Detectives’ Year 2 hopped aboard the bus and went 

on an exciting ‘Tour of Telford!’  Their first destination was Ironbridge, where they 

stood on the famous bridge and had a walk along the river.  They then went on to 

The Wrekin and had a little stroll halfway up, they didn’t have the time to make it to 

the top!  The tour ended with a visit to Telford Park, where they had lunch and a play 

on the park!  Also as part of their topic, they walked around Dawley looking at           

physical & human features of Telford and pointed out 

any litter and graffiti, in preparation to write a letter to 

the Town Councillor. 

Friday 7th October                     

Miss Read’s Class Assembly                           

Thursday 13th October                     

Flu Immunisation Team                

Friday 21st October                     

Miss Boddison’s Class Assembly 

Mufti Day                                              

Break up for Half Term                          

Monday 31st October                     

Return Back to School                     

Friday 4th November                        

Y4 Visit to Dewa Roman Centre                  

Mon 7th - Fri 11th November                   

Year 5 Arthog Outreach                      

Tuesday 8th November                   

Parent Consultation Day                        

 Secondary School Applications                    
Year 6 Parents/Carers,                                                                                        

To apply for a secondary school place for       

September 2023, you will need to apply online at                                                             

www.telford.gov.uk/admissions                                                        

The online application system is now available.                                       

The closing date for all applications is 31st October 2022 

Reminder….                 

After School Club will be 

closed on                                 

Wednesday 5th October 

due to whole school               

safeguarding training.  

Please make alternative 

childcare arrangements 

for your child.  

Flu Immunisation        
The Flu Immunisation Team will be 

in on Thursday 13th October                                     

All children in Reception, Year 1.2.3.4.5 & 6 will be 

offered the vaccine.                                                         

Consent forms have been sent home, please return 

whether you would like your child to have the                   

vaccine or not. 

Please note…………                                                   

KS2 Boys Crossbar Football Club will also 

be cancelled on Wednesday 5th October, 

due to whole school safeguarding training.                         

Crossbar will run the missed session after 

half term on Wednesday 2nd November.                 

   Sorry for any inconvenience. 

School Photos                                
Wednesday 12th October                                     

Family photos from 8.15am in the school hall        

Individual & siblings throughout the day 


